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July 14, 2011

Gina Donnelly

Deputy Director of Employee Relations
City of San Jose

200 East Santa Clara Street

San Jose, CA 95113

Dear Gina,

AFSCME Local 101 MEF & CEOQ is in receipt of your July 6, 2011 letter and the enclosed “Draft
Proposed Ballot Measure”. AFSCME Local 101 MEF and CEO request to meet and confer with
the City of San Jose regarding the “Draft Proposed Ballot Measure”. Please contact our

Business Agent, Charles Allen, to schedule a mutually agreeable date and time for the initial
meet and confer session between the parties.

Thank you in advance for your prompt response to this request. We look forward to meeting
with the City of San Jose regarding the “Draft Proposed Ballot Measure”.

Sincerely,
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Yolanda Cruz , LaVerne Washington — AN o
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